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PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

11 March 2025

Excellency,

I have the honour to circulate herewith a letter dated 10 March 2025 from H.E. Mr. Erastus
Lokaale, Permanent Representative of the Republic of Kenya and Mr. Rytis Paulauskas,
Permanent Representative of the Republic of Lithuania, in their capacity as co-facilitators of the
intergoverhmental consultations to finalize the modalities for the overall review by the General
Assembly of the implementation of the outcomes of the World Summit on the Information Society.

In this regard, I intend to submit the attached draft resolution, to be issued as A/79/L.62, to
the General Assembly for its consideration at A plenary meeting on 25 March 2025 at 10 a.m. in
the General Assembly Hall. The full programme for the meeting will be published in the Journal
of the United Nations.

I take this opportunity to thank the co-facilitators for their efforts in fulfilling this mandate.

For any additional information, your office may contact Mr. Evan Pujonggo, Adviser in
my Office by email at evan.pujonggo@un.org.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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